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The proposed amendments appear to be just another scheme to gouge drivers - you're argument really is with Uber
the company, not paying you anything.

We already have to pay GST out of our own pockets as there is no facility for drivers to charge riders for it, as well as
personal tax.

I'm 62 and do not receive one cent from the government but if | couldn't drive anymore I'd be forced to, and | think
you'd find I'm not the only one.

Please look at this amendment and make it more affordable for drivers.
Regards

Jane Parker

Sent from my iPad





